
January 13, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

Prestonwood Baptist Church had a water pipe break in March, 2002
that caused over $500,000 damage to the walls, floors, carpet, and
a great percentage of our sound equipment.

Scott Davidson of Beneke/Adjusters International was assigned to
to work with us in the settlement of this claim. Scott’s diligence and
professional skill provided us with all of the help needed from the
beginning of the process to the time of completion of the settlement.

Scott was very professional and efficient in expediting the claim in a
timely manner. He was very faithful in giving us updates and we
were able to contact him at anytime.

Prestonwood Baptist Church highly recommends Scott Davidson of
Adjusters International and thanks them for their assistance.

Sincerely,

Alan Monk
Business Administrator


